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To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     03/14/2005

From:     Nicole Kistler

Comment:
I think it's a great idea to allow the publishing of copyrighted work that has been 
"orphaned."  However, I think it is important that the work not be allowed to be 
copyrighted by another company or individual, the credit and the copyright should 
stay with the original copyright holder and become public domain.  
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